














Notice of structural alteration: House 19 
Andrew and Patrya Kay have requested permission to install a water tank at 
the rear of their property (see the diagram). 

The proposed tank is a 2500 litre slimline TeamPoly tank in a subdued colour, 
and which will be hidden from direct view by a trellis covered by a creeper. 

Neighbours have signed off on this tank installation. 

It meets the requirements of the Structures Guidelines. 

A similar tank has previously been installed at house 21. 

Any objections need to be submitted in writing to a member of the Executive 
Committee, either by a letterbox drop or by email, preferably to the secretary 
of the EC, David Keightley (david@dara.com.au, house 55). 

Objections must be lodged before 5pm on 3 June 2009. 


